Name Nancy Sleath Address Phone Email **Comment or Message** Chief Horvath, Thank you for handing the SCVCC meeting so well this morning. I know what is it like to have move, thought and action questioned and you handled all questions with tact and professionalism. You have your bases covered on the new fire station. We definitely need it. We also need to keep our firefighters safe and comfortable so they

can be there for us when we need them. We're lucky to have you as our Chief, Keep

up the great work!

Nancy Sleath